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Lee Mulvey 
Director Metropolitan Delivery CBD Team 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Lee, 
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Scenniilg Room 

PLANNING PROPOSAL (DEPARTMENT REF: PP_2014_MARRI_001_00) 
FOR VICTORIA ROAD PRECINCT (PRECINCT 47) - AMENDMENT TO 

MARRICKVILLE/SYDENHAM INDUSTRIAL LANDS 

At its meeting on 7 April 2015 Council considered a report on submissions received in 
response to the public exhibition of the Marrickville Employment Lands Study and community 
consultation concerning the Victoria Road Precinct. 

The report also included minutes of the key stakeholder workshop to discuss the Victoria 
Road Planning Proposal which was attended by representatives of the proponent, the 
Department of Planning and Environment (DP&E) and Council. You will recall from the 
minutes of the workshop, DP&E staff expressed a preference for the current planning 
proposal to be withdrawn. 

Councillors were also advised that following that workshop correspondence was received 
from the project manager for the abovementioned Planning Proposal, advising (in part): 

..... we believe it is now appropriate for Council to consider withdrawing the previous 
planning Proposal currently being considered by the Department of Planning and 
Environment." 

In dealing with the matter Council resolved (in part): 

"to withdraw the Planning Proposal for part of the Marrickville/Sydenham Industrial 
Area (Victoria Road Precinct 47), submitted by JBA Urban Planning Consultants, and 
advise the Department of Planning and Environment accordingly". 

Accordingly, Council requests the Minister to formally revoke the planning proposal under 
section 58 (4) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979. 
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ENGLISH ARABIC 
IMPORTANT 
This letter contains important information. If you do not 
understand it, please ask a relative or friend to translate it 
or come to Council and discuss the letter with Council's staff 
using the Telephone Interpreter Service. 
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GREEK VIETNAMESE 
EHMANTIKO 
Aurnn ETTIGTOM TTEplEXEI OTIpaVTIKtC TTAIVOTOpiEC. Av 
6ENI TIC KafaAapaivEfE, TTapaKOIAE1GTE vu 1.1-rrjac-re OTTO tva 

auyyEvn (OA° vu aac TIC pcfacppdaci r VCII ABETE cYTu 
ypacpcia iqç Anpapxfac Kai vu GU(I1T6GETE Try ETTIOTOArj 

pc TTpOGLO1TIK6 TncAnpapxiac Xp11011.10TTOICiNTC1C iqv 
TriAETWVIKI1 YTTIVECTICI AlEppnvEwv. 

THONG TIN QUAN TRQNG 
NOi dung thu nay Om co cac thOng tin quan trong. 
Ngu doc khOng higu, xin quY vi nhd than nhan hay 
ban be dich gium hoc dem dgn HOi (long Thanh 
phO dg thao luan \id nhan vier' qua trung gian Dich 
vuThông dich qua Din thoai. 

PORTUGUESE MANDARIN 
IMPORTANTE 
Este carta contem informacao importante. Se nao o 
compreender pega a uma pessoa de familia ou a um/a 
amigo/a para o traduzir ou venha ate a Camara Municipal 
(Council) para discutir o assunto atraves do Servigo de 
Interpretes pelo Telefone (Telephone Interpreter Service). 
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The other Council resolutions in relation to public exhibition of the Marrickville Employment 
Lands Study and community consultation concerning the Victoria Road Precinct will be 
forwarded to the Department separately. 

Should you have any enquiries please contact Marcus Rowan, Manager Planning Services 
on 9335 2274 or marcus.rowan@marrickville.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tim Moore 
Director Planning and Environmental Services 

TRIM NO: 39261.15 


